tion 7 O n 0 D 7 tio Cia 0 S S 4 Alumni Academy 7 > 7 Z S P at Unite

I-Day~ Class of 2020 Plebe Summer

Quick single page update from Annapolis, links to Plebe summer, Plebe Parent Weekend, and Football information.

Please forward this Newsletter: it is meant to go to all members of the USNA Alumni Chapters, Parent Clubs and all Blue and Gold Officers in your area. It is a comprehensive look at schedules, events and milestones important to our Naval Academy Volunteers along with sharing the good news of the U.S. Naval Academy.

If there is something we should be including, send an email. As always do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Beedenbender

Engagement Ops- Parent Programs

410 295-4166



USNA Alumni Association and Foundation News & Events: www.usna.com

Latest WAVETOPS edition

2016 Navy Football Schedule

USNA Alumni Association Plebe Summer Photo Program - photo albums uploaded almost daily

Membership in the Alumni Association: open to all; for details and benefits please visit: Membership

Summer Update

<u>USNA Class of 2020 Plebe Summer Information</u>: all the information regarding summer training for the Class of 2020

Class of 2020 Plebe Phone Calls & Mailing Information

Class of 2020 Plebe Parents Weekend

Plebe Summer Parades

<u>Upcoming Home and Away Football Events:</u> the USNA Alumni Association home tailgates are open for registration, more details on all Alumni Association away tailgates and events are coming soon!

<u>Plebe Summer Photo Program</u> – 10,000+ pictures uploaded all ready, benefit of paid membership in the Alumni Association, see more details at www.usna.com

Parent Club Leadership is up to date, thank you for your inputs, view Parent Club Map

The full US Naval Academy Alumni Association and Foundation newsletter will return with the Brigade Reform in August!

We welcomed 2300+ parents and families to our Welcome Aboard picnic in partnership with the ALITC Class of 1970 on Thursday 30 June 2016 on Hospital Point. Thank you to all our Alumni Chapter and Parent Club volunteers who joined us to support the 2020 Parents and families, it was a great day of partnership, we have received lots of positive feedback from the parents and families for the warm welcome to the Naval Academy. Thank you!

As always feel free to contact us, enjoy the summer!

Elizabeth Beedenbender/ Joe Fagan

Engagement Operations, US Naval Academy Alumni Association